
School News 
 
Our eighth graders are hosting a Lynch Creek 
Farms fundraiser. Get your Christmas wreaths, 
centerpieces and garland while helping our Class of 
2022 raise money for their end of the year activities. 
Lynch Creek Farms offers high quality items that 
ship directly to the address you choose. Would you 
like to wait to share your fresh greens gift later in 
December? No worries, you can pick your ship 
dates! Visit the website  
 https://www.lynchcreekfundraising.com/c/286483  
and enter code #ZNY5BV. 
 
 
 
 

 
As we head towards Thanksgiving break, we recognize the many blessings God has so graciously bestowed upon 
us.  
 
Here at MBS, we are amazed at our students who come every day ready to learn. They all provide us with a daily 
reminder of why we are here and what is essential.  
 
We are grateful for the support of the parents in building an excellent community for our students. We are also 
thankful that our parents have kept trust and confidence in us. They continue to leave their most valuable ones 
with us. We have parents who work hard and advocate to be a partner in their children’s education, safety, and 
well-being. For this, we will always be so thankful. We are also grateful for our volunteers who enthusiastically 
provide so much for our school.  
 
We are grateful for the faculty and staff members who care about student success and have the best interest of 
our students in essence. We see dedicated and hard-working individuals going above and beyond to make sure 
that great things happen in our school. They do make a difference, and our students benefit from those efforts.  
 
May God bless you and your family as you share the gift of time together.  
  
Mrs. Stillman  
 Principal                                                                                                                                                          

 
Dolphin Days is a two-page document. If you are viewing it from your device, make sure you 
click on the image of the Newsletter, and it will open the two pages through a web browser. 
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Sylvan Learning   
 
We are excited to announce a partnership with Sylvan Learning here at Most Blessed Sacrament Catholic 
School. Our goal is to have a satellite center located in the library. They will be offering tutoring services once 
a week after school. Please contact the office if you are interested. 

 

 

Christmas Parade 
 
 
This year MBS is participating in the Berlin Christmas 
Parade on Tuesday December 2 at 7pm.  The theme of 
the float is ‘The Nativity’.  The parade committee is 
looking for student volunteers to dress in costume and 
sit on the float and for students to walk along side of the 
float. Families are welcome to participate and 
encourage to attend to cheer on their fellow classmates 
as they pass by the judges stand. Please contact Kim 
Mihaly at kim@ruarkgolf.com if you are interested in 
participating. 
 
 

https://www.lynchcreekfundraising.com/c/286483
mailto:kim@ruarkgolf.com


 From the Health Suite 
ATTENTION VOLUNTEERS: The Catholic Schools Office is requiring any individuals employed by, working, or volunteering in parish 
or diocesan schools in the Diocese of Wilmington to be vaccinated against COVID-19 or submit to routine testing beginning this week. If 
you are coming to help at MBS, please be aware that you will be asked to sign an attestation that you are fully vaccinated or that you have 
tested negative for COVID-19 in the past 7 days. If you have any questions about this or need help finding a place to get tested, please 
reach out to our school nurse at mlewis@mbscs.org. We are all Companions on the Journey. 
 

 
 

Coming Up: 
  
11/19                  Early Dismissal 
11/23                  Early Dismissal 
11/24-11/26       Thanksgiving Break   
12-2                   Berlin Christmas Parade        
                                                               
Link to school calendar below: 
https://mostblessedsacramentschool.com/md-
catholic- private-school-community/catholic-
school-parents/k-12- calendar/ 

 

 
 
    
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

Counselor’s Corner 
 
Box of Joy 
 
The final count!  Our goal was to fill 100 
boxes and get 100 checks!  Our MBS family 
filled 133 boxes and have 180 checks being 
sent to Cross Catholic Outreach!  The extra 
checks will help them deliver our boxes and 
many more.  Again, thank you all for making 
this MBS service project so successful!  
 

Athletics 
 
NO B-BALL PRACTICES- THAKSGIVING WEEK:  
We will not have any practices next week. We hope everyone has a fantastic 
Thanksgiving with friends and family.  
UPCOMING BASKETBALL SCHEDULE:  
Girls- Grades 6/7:  
Wednesday, 12/1/2021: Away @ Worcester Prep- 4:00pm  
  
Girls- Grades 7/8:  
Wednesday, 12/1/2021: Away @ Worcester Prep- 5:15pm  
  
Boys- Grades 6/7:  
Wednesday, 12/1/2021: Home v. Worcester Prep- 4:00pm  
  
Boys- Grades 7/8:  
Wednesday, 12/1/2021: Home v. Worcester Prep- 5:15pm  
  
BASKETBALL ADVERTISING/SPONSORSHIPS:  
We are looking for businesses to sponsor our home basketball games. The 
sponsorship would include prominent (24” x 36”) signage behind the home 
and visitor bleachers at all 8 home games. Price is $150. Please 
email jhaskell@mbscs.org for more details.  
 
FALL SPORTS UNIFORMS:  
Thank you to those who have already returned your jerseys. All uniforms 
used during the fall season (soccer jersey/socks, volleyball jersey, golf polo) 
need to be returned to Mr. Haskell. An inventory was taken at the start of the 
fall season. Any player who does not return their jersey will be charged a 
$30 replacement fee. Deadline is December 1st.  
 

HSA News 
 
We cannot wait for our “Sparkles & Spirits” Festival of Trees Gala, presented by Holly Kia, this Saturday, 
November 20th from 6-11pm. If you have already reserved your spot, please note there are no physical tickets 
being sent home. We will have a ‘check in’ table at the door. There are lots of amazing items up for grabs in our 
silent auction, which runs from 6-9pm. You will have a chance to bid on, and win, MBS classroom items, trips, 
hotel stays, a surfboard, skateboards, and packages for golf, spa, fishing, boating, watersports, food, and wine. In 
addition, we have once-in-a lifetime experiences up for auction! Items can be paid for in cash, credit card or check, 
and should be taken home at the end of the night. Grab your sitters and get ready to walk through a winter 
wonderland! Dance the night away with DJ Waxx, take a chance at winning a diamond from Park Place Jewelers, 
and eat, drink, and be merry! Looking forward to seeing everyone there!  
                                                                                                                                                    
Upcoming events:   
11/20 - “Sparkles & Spirits” Festival of Trees Gala at Lighthouse Sound 6-11pm  
12/7 – 12/9 – Lil’ Shopper’s Shoppe at MBS – details to come  
12/10 – Spirit Day   
  
There are many ways to earn FIP hours this holiday season! If you’d like to help decorate for or volunteer at one of 
the many special events we have going on, please email us at hsa@mbscs.org or sign up 
at https://tinyurl.com/MBSIcanhelp  
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